
 

 

NPWS South Eastern Division 

National Parks and Wildlife Service 

Kilafin, Laragh, Bray, Co. Wicklow A98 K286 

 

24th April, 2024 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

In relation to the interests of the Minister for Housing Local Government and Heritage (National 

Parks and Wildlife Service) in lands and infrastructure at Wexford Wildfowl Reserve,  I authorise 

Ciarán Foley, Regional Manager (Wildlife Inspector Grade 2) in South Eastern Region, to make 

applications for consent to Wexford County Council as the relevant Planning Authority, for 

development under the Planning and Development Acts. 

 

With thanks for your service,  

 

Ciara O Mahony, Divisional Manager,  

National Parks and Wildlife Service Eastern Division 

ciara.omahony@npws.gov.ie Tel (01) 5393222 
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